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No. AIBSNLEA/CMD/2017-18         Dated-11.10.2017 
 
To, 
 
Shri Anupam Shrivastava, 
CMD BSNL, 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Subject:  Request for posting of regular PGMTD in Lucknow SSA of UP (East) 

Circle. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
It has been brought to the notice of AIBSNLEA CHQ that since after superannuation of 
Shri Rajesh Kumar on 31.08.2017 no regular PGMTD has been posted in Lucknow SSA of 
UP (East) Circle. 
 
Lucknow is the biggest and highest revenue earning SSA of UP (East) Telecom Circle. 
Besides this, Lucknow is the state capital of the largest populated Uttar Pradesh State. For 
betterment of telecom services in the capital city and liasoning with senior central / state 
officers a regular PGMTD is Lucknow. 
 
We would, therefore, request you to kindly post a regular PGMTD at Lucknow in the 
interest of BSNL. 
 

With Kind Regards, 
 

Encl:  As above 
Yours Sincerely 

-sd- 
 (PRAHLAD RAI) 

General Secretary 
 

Copy to: 
 
1. The Director (HR), BSNL Board, New Delhi – 110001 
2. The PGM (Pers.), BSNL Corp 
 
 
 
 
 


